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Change of Class Teacher for September – New Year 3 William Harvey Class 
 

 
Dear Families, 
 
In September, Mr John Page will be working as Deputy Headteacher at Repton Manor Primary 
School.  We are extremely pleased for John and we know that he will have great impact as Deputy 
Headteacher, working with all children and leading on Curriculum and Teaching and Learning.  Due to 
this promotion, John will no longer have a class responsibility in September.  As he was due to teach 
your child’s Year 3 class next year, we have had to replace the class teacher.  We appreciate that this 
is late notice, and not ideal since the children have already had their transition week, but we have two 
wonderful teachers, whom are very well known to the school, who are delighted to be sharing the 

class in September.   
 
Your child’s new class teachers will be: Mrs Tara Deacy on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and 
Mr Chris Mulville on Thursday and Friday.  The Teaching Assistant who is based in your child’s class 
is still Miss Laura Holmes. 
 
We are sure that you will all know Mr Mulville, who has been working with us as a supply teacher this 
year.  Chris is a wonderful teacher, with years of experience across a range of age groups.  Chris is 
also a wonderful artist – he was the artist that we commissioned to paint our Rainbow Room class 
name hero portraits.  Your children will already be familiar with Mr Mulville as they have been taught 
by him before and they will have seen him around the school. 
 

Mrs Deacy used to teach at Repton Manor Primary School too.  She taught with us for two years and 
taught across different year groups and with our SEND team.  Tara has many years of experience 
working in schools in England as well as in Dubai.  She is very excited to be returning to Repton 
Manor and teaching your children. 
 
Tara and Chris have been into school today to visit your children and they have all enjoyed a 
transition morning together, along with Laura Holmes too.  We hope that your children will tell you all 
about their new teachers and about how excited they are for September.   
 
If anyone would like to chat about this further, please do not hesitate to find myself, Mr Page or Mr 
Rawling. 
 

We wish you a very happy summer holiday, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Chambers 
Head of School 
Repton Manor Primary School 
 
 


